
Information Item 
 

Date: December 14, 2021 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Johnnie Taylor, Assistant City Manager 

Stevie Dulin, Sanitation Director 

Subject: 

 

Information on the City’s Curbside Brush Collection Program 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Healthy Environment  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

Sanitation staff will present an overview, three and five-year trend analysis, and summarize 

potential solutions to enhance the curbside brush collection program. 

 


